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I would like to thank you for joining us on Sunday. I would like to personally invite you back to worship with us again at The Road Church next week. I truly believe God will do the extraordinary through our church and would like for you to be a part of it. We seek to provide regular teaching and preaching of the Bible, meaningful times of worship, and opportunities for fellowship, prayer and outreach. Please prayerfully consider our church as a place where your family would like to worship and fellowship as we continue to grow. We truly believe we are a PLACE TO BELONG! 

Below is a list of our service times that are available at Southfield Road Baptist Church: 

Sundays:  9:45 am - Sunday school - 11:00 am - Morning Worship –

                  6:00 pm - Evening Service

           Wednesdays:  6:30 pm – Bible Study

Once again, thank you for being a part, and we look forward to seeing you again soon. God Bless. Visit us at http://www.theroadbyfaith.org also you can visit us on Facebook. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call our office so we can assist you.
In Christ,

Pastor Timothy Jones

            The Road Church

